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Brothers, Sheila

From: Schroeder, Margaret <m.mohr@uky.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 3:09 PM
To: Brothers, Sheila; McCormick, Katherine
Cc: Rossoll, Catina
Subject: Proposed Suspension of Graduate Certificate in Pharmaceutical Sciences

Proposed Suspension of Graduate Certificate: Pharmaceutical Sciences 

 

This is a recommendation that the University Senate approve the suspension of admission into an 
existing graduate program: Certificate in Pharmaceutical Sciences, in the College of Pharmacy. 

 

Rationale: 

A dual degree program PharmD/MS in Pharmaceutical Sciences was developed and approved and 
now fulfills the purpose of the initial creation of the graduate certificate. The graduate certificate is 
no longer needed. There are currently no students in the program.  

 

A revised proposal is forthcoming. 

 

Thanks! 
Margaret 

---------- 
Margaret J. Mohr-Schroeder, PhD | Associate Professor of STEM Education - Mathematics | SAPC University Senate 
Committee Chair | University Senator/Senate Council Member | STEM PLUS Program Co-Chair | Department of STEM 
Education | University of Kentucky | www.margaretmohrschroeder.com | Schedule a Meeting with Me 
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Rossoll, Catina <cross2@email.uky.edu> Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at 3:18 PM 
To: "Schroeder, Margaret" <m.mohr@uky.edu> 

Sorry for the confusion. 

Yes, that email was for their approval to suspend the certificate. We did not receive any votes to 
not approve suspension or any objections. 

Catina 

 

On Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at 3:14 PM, Rossoll, Catina <cross2@email.uky.edu> wrote: 

I have attached the email that was sent to our faculty. If this is not sufficient, I can ask the 
Department Chair to provide a letter or, if more appropriate, the Director of Graduate Studies. 

  

Catina 

Dear Graduate Faculty, 

In 2011, we received approval for a graduate certificate in pharmaceutical sciences. The 
Purpose/Rationale is described on page 6 of the attached document and I have added it below. 

  

Now that we have the dual degree PharmD/MS in pharmaceutical sciences, this certificate 
program is no longer necessary. The Graduate School has suggested that we move to suspend the 
certificate if it is no longer serving the program as intended. The Graduate Program Committee has 
recommended suspension of this certificate program. 

Please let me know by next Friday, May 26th if you vote to approve suspension of this certificate 
program or vote to not approve suspension. If you do not respond by Friday, May 26th, then it will 
be presumed that you approve.  

Thank you, 

Catina  
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